TOWN OF PALM BEACH

MAR 9 9 2023

Dear Mayor and Town Council, _ o Town Manager’s Office

lam writing in opposition to the proposed project at the Chesterfield Hotel, La Vineta..

Please do not grant a variance to allow more seats. Please work to reduce the traffic, congestlon and
density in Palm Beach.

Thank you for your attention.

Sincerely,




